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UNITED STATESd
8 % NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

E REGION 11
~

"e # 101 MARIETTA ST., N.W.. SUITE 3100
,

9 ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30303

.....

JUR 251981

Florida Power Corp.
Attn: Mr. J. A. Hancock, Assistant

Vice President
P. O. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4
St. Petersburg, FL 33733

Gentlemen:
MW

Subject: Report No. 50-M4/81-06

Thank you for your letter of June 19, 1981, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the violations concerning activities under NRC
Operating License No. DPR-72 brought to your attention in our letter of
May 26, 1981. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during
subsequent inspections. We have reviewed your response to Item B and
have determined that tne information provided was not sufficient to
alter our findings. The itein, therefore, remains as originally
reported.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Si nce re,1y ,

hY 1' s3 '
James P. O'Reilly
Director

cc: D. C. Poole, Nuclear
Plant Manager
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